
ASX Announcement

Victorian EGM technology trials

Sydney: Tuesday, 26 November 2024

Endeavour Group Limited ASXEDV acknowledges the Victorian Governmentʼs introduction of
procedural legislation relating to gaming regulation today. This legislation relates to details
announced in July 2023 and confirms certain next steps, including technology trials.

In line with other jurisdictions, Endeavour Group will offer to participate in the Victorian
Governmentʼs new technology trial for Electronic Gaming Machines EGMs due to commence in
2025.

Based on its success to date in South Australia, Endeavour is optimistic about the role Facial
Recognition Technology FRT can play in harm minimisation, with trials conducted in ALH Hotels in
other states as well.

As previously stated, Endeavour supports a reduction of cash load-up limits to $100 for its Victorian
EGMs, a measure already in place in South Australia. Further to this, EGMs in ALH Hotels in Victoria
already operate with three-second spin rates.

Endeavour maintains an active and constructive dialogue with the Minister and Government on
potential harm minimisation and anti-money laundering initiatives through a variety of forums,
including the Governmentʼs technical working group.

Our membership of this working group is ongoing, and we confirm our continued commitment to
engaging with regulators and governments in all jurisdictions, and participating in trials to provide
key insights around the future use of technology.

The release of this announcement was authorised by the Disclosure Committee.

Robert Wruck Lizzy Bold
Investor Relations Media
61 474 481 963 61 421 765 446
investorrelations@edg.com.au media@edg.com.au

Endeavour Group Limited ACN 159 767 843 | 26 Waterloo Street, Surry Hills, NSW, 2010
ASX Announcement | 26/11/2024
Creating a more sociable future togetherʼ

mailto:investorerelations@edg.com.au
mailto:media@edg.com.au

